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This IL ides industry notification that the 800-555 numbering resource will be returned to the
800 database for general use on December 15, 1994,

This is to notify the telecommunications industry that the Industry Numbering Committee (INC) has

that the 800-555 numbering resource wiltl be reumed to the 800 Service Management System
(SMS) and opened for general assignment as of December 15, 1994, Assignments of numbers within
this resource will be made in the normal manner as specified in the document fndusiry Guidelines for
800 Number Administration. For more information about 300 number assignment contact the
Number Administration and Service Center (NASC) at (914) 347-2222.

Copies of this letter are being forwarded to achieve the widest possible industry distribution and may
be reproduced for further distribution as needed. Questions concerning the contents of this letter
may be referred to Jim Deak, Belicore, at (201) 740-4594.
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